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End of Life (EOL) Notification 
 

Tracking number  
EOL2021/1 
 

Date  
Friday 13th May 2021 
 

Products affected  
PE0302-865A CODEC Telecom Evaluation Board 
 
Reason for change  
CML regrets it has become necessary to withdraw the following product without offering 
our usual last time buy period.  This has come about as a result of one or more components 
on the board being withdrawn by their respective manufacturer 
 
 
Anticipated impact  
CML is not able to offer a replacement/upgraded board once existing stock has been 
shipped.  Existing customer orders will be met on a best efforts basis but full shipment 
volumes cannot be guaranteed. 
 
 

 

 

Contact 

For further information on this EOL notification, please contact your local CML 
Distributor/Representative.  Contact details can be found at www.cmlmicro.com . 


